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Statement on conflict materials/minerals 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear customers, 
 
 
We are currently receiving an increasing number of enquiries concerning the use of conflict materials 
and the Dodd-Frank Act. Please find below the following statement from NSM Magnettechnik GmbH. 
 
With this letter, we would like to inform you, as a customer of NSM Magnettechnik GmbH, that we 
source products exclusively from reputable manufacturers. However, we have no influence on the 
origin of the minerals that are used by our suppliers. Therefore, we cannot assume any liability for this. 
 
We advocate for the traceability and transparency of our suppliers’ products. Many manufacturers 
provide information about material characteristics and source on their online presences.  
 
As a company, we do not import directly and have obtained information from our suppliers that, to the 
best of our current knowledge, they do not use any conflict materials originating from the following 
countries, which include the Democratic Republic of the Congo, Angola, Burundi, Rwanda, Zambia, 
Sudan, Tanzania, Uganda and the Central African Republic. 
 
However, as the majority of our suppliers are based in Germany or in other European countries, and 
are therefore not directly affected by the reporting obligations of the Dodd-Frank Act, communicating 
the necessity and significance of this issue and the associated tasks and requirements to the entire 
supply chain is a challenge for us as a medium-sized company. 
 
At this point in time, we have not found any evidence of conflict materials in our supply chain. If, during 
future investigations, we discover evidence of the existence of conflict materials in supplied parts, we 
commit to taking action against this in a reasonable manner. 
 
Please understand that due to the increasing number of enquiries, we are unable to fill out any special 
questionnaires. We hope, however, that this letter provides the information you require and thank you 
for your trust and collaboration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stand 01.2018 


